
Results & News - February 2003 

Schedule Change: Please be aware of the 

time change for the September tournament.  The 
Water Patrol moved our starting times because of a 
conflict with another tournament.  All permits are 
now approved, so the schedule should not change 
again. 

By-Laws and Things: We only had a couple 

of very minor changes to the club By-Laws this 
year.  Copies are available by request. 

2003 Reminders: Get your 2003 fishing 

license, renew boat tags and insurance, charge 
batteries, check your fire extinguisher, life jackets, 
throwable flotation, and other safety equipment. Oh, 
yeah, and don’t forget to…UN-winterize your boat & 
check your DRAIN PLUG.  

SnailMail News: If you want to receive the HH 

news by regular, slow, COSTLY, snail-mail, please 
let me know at Secretary@HawgHawlers.com 
Starting in April, the newsletter will only be Snail-
mailed to those who have requested it. 

Embroidered Club Jackets: We are 

compiling a group order for Club Jackets. We are 
only offering BPS catalog item 
number: 
38-788-93_-__ (Click Here). 
 You will determine your color 
and size by adding the last 3 
digits. The jackets will be 
embroidered with a large club 
logo on the back, and will be 
available for pickup at a club 
“T” (or shipped to you at additional cost). We will 
need the following information…  

1)       your complete [10 digit] catalog item 
number 

2)       your name, address, phone number 
3)       PRE-payment for the jacket  
            (check payable to “Hawg Hawlers”).   

The cost for the completed jacket including, tax, 
shipping, and embroidery will be $$65.00 each 
($70.00 for 3x, 4x, 5x sizes).  Please be sure of 
your size (there are NO RETURNS).  View the 
jackets at BPS store or Click Here.  
Send your order with payment to:   
Teddy Reim 
155 Bridgeview Lane 
St. Louis, MO  63129 

2003 Misc Lake/Location Info: 
 
Clearwater  
Minimum size limit - NONE. One Day “T” - Memorial 
Tournament. Take off - Piedmont Park 
Campground.  
Table Rock 
Schooner Creek Resort - 417-739-4417 
Minimum size limit – 15” LM, SM, KY. 10% discount 
at Schooner Creek. Catered meal (Applause 
Catering) 
Ozarks (Spring) 
Flame Resort - 573-873-5065  
Minimum size limit – 15” LM, SM, 12” KY. INDOOR 
Pool, bring your own towels for pool NON-
refundable deposit NO CREDIT CARDS 
Ozarks (Fall) 
Runaway II Resort - 800-468-1655 
Minimum size limit – 15” LM, SM, 12” KY.  Lodging: 
Runaway II Resort 
Pomme De Terre 
St Pk Marina - 417-852-9961 
Minimum size limit – 13” LM, SM, KY, Lodging: 
Indian Hills 417-852-4444. Cedar Haven 417-852-
7044, Nemo Bridge 417-852-4201, Hickory Grove 
417-852-4440 
Truman Lake (Spring) 
Osage Bluff Marina - 660-438-2939  
Minimum size limit – 15” LM, SM, KY, Lodging 
Options -Osage Bluff 800-748-8440 
Stockton 
St Pk Marina - 417-852-9961 
Minimum size limit – 15” LM, SM, KY, Lodging St. 
Pk Motel 417-276-5329, Mt. Carmel Inn 417-276-
3349, Owl Haven 417-276-4907, Rocking “G” 417-
276-5959 
Wappapello Lake 
Peoples Creek Ramp 
Minimum size limit - NONE., Lodging Options: 
Barretts Resort 573-222-8571, Millers Motor Lodge 
573-222-8579, Twin Oaks 573-222-8733 
Truman Lake (Fall) 
Osage Bluff Marina - 660-438-2939  
Minimum size limit – 15” LM, SM, KY, Lodging 
Options 
Osage Bluff Lodge 800-748-8440 
 

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S BOAT…  
Hello! For anyone who doesn't know me, my name 
is Gary Eubanks. I have been an officer 4 times, 
and this is my 3rd year as president. I am very 
fortunate to have an excellent group of officers to 
work with this year. John Luzynski - Vice President, 
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http://www.basspro-shops.com/servlet/catalog.TextId?hvarTextId=37036&hvarDept=600&hvarEvent=&hvarClassCode=4&hvarSubCode=8&hvarTarget=browse
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Hats will be available for purchase at all 
Hawg Hawler Tournaments. 

Greg Heinz - Secretary, Teddy Reim - Treasurer, 
Donnie Eubanks - Tournament Chairperson, 
Charlie Beach - Webmaster. We have a lot of good 
things planned for this year. We have added a few 
new things without making any major changes. I am 
looking forward to seeing you all again, so let the 
warm weather begin. See you at the lake. 
Gary 

 

 


